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March 7, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board because I value all educational
efforts in our field of Medical Laboratory Science. It is imperative that we ensure this education to
add to our limited field of Medical Laboratory Scientists and Technicians. The members of this
profession play an imperative role in patient diagnosis, so I believe we must give back by sharing
expertise and feedback around critical programs like the one at Keiser University. Keiser
University is important to Nemours and the community. They ensure knowledgeable Clinical Lab
Scientists are trained to join the healthcare force and contribute to saving lives. The education
arena, like the one provided at Keiser, is extremely important to deliver competent personnel.

As a lab manager, I understand the importance of education programs and contributing to the
training of students. The relationship between a program like Keiser and a clinical rotation site is
very beneficial. The student has the opportunity to gain experience in a live setting and the site
has the opportunity to possibly acquire an employee after the student’s graduation. As a member
of the Advisory Board, I appreciate the chance to have a voice in the curriculum and the overall
program including clinical rotations. Keiser welcomes feedback from the Advisory Board, to
ensure the community receives the required level of expertise. I do feel that Keiser’s program
stresses the importance of professionalism, organizational skills, and productivity. Therefore,
Keiser produces graduates that are welcome in the field and sought after for employment. I do
value my position on the Advisory Board and appreciate all the opportunity it affords me to give

back to the profession.
Sincerely,
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Heather McNasby, MT(ASCP), MSHS
Clinical Laboratory Manager



